From: Twana Ismail
Sent: 06 March 2018 19:50
To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Dawson (development), Barry —; Georgiou, Andrew

Subject: Re: 49 Monica Shaw Court 2018/0745/P

Constantinescu, can you please acknowledge the safe receipt of my email below and revert

back to me at the earliest opportunity.
Andrew, did you come and visit the site today?

Twana

On 4 Mar 2018, at 23:19, Twana Ismai_wrote:

Dear Constantinescu
Thank you for the prompt reply.

As I have mentioned to Andrew we are extremely disappointed by Camden
Council's lack of communication regarding the major works particularly in
relation to the planning/design of the pipes above our front door and on our
exterior wall which have turned the front of our flat into an industrial sight.
Correct me if I'm wrong but under the Party Wall Act 1996 section 2 Camden
Council has a duty to issue a notice clearly detailing the proposed work? You
have written 'notice has been provided to all the persons interested in the
land'? Please provide us copies of the relevant documentations that were sent
to us as we have not received any correspondence regarding this issue.

You have also mentioned 'planning alerts have been sent to the residents
which signed up for it'. We were not previously made aware that planning
alters existed. Why has Camden Council failed to inform us that this service
was available to us?

As you can see from the attached picture the works has already
started.We object the current design and do not wish for any pipes to
run above our front door or on our exterior wall. This issue has caused



me and my family great distress and needs to be resolved at the
earliest opportunity.

The attached picture is of our front door.

Regards

Twana




